

September 4, 2019

To: Our Generous Sponsors for 2019

From :Doug Mulholland, Carolyn Mulholland, Diane Rugienis, Laverne Sinden

On behalf of Tillsonburg Special Olympics and ourselves we would like to thank you very much for your support in making our 3rd annual Golf Fundraiser an over the top success as we raised just over \$9000.00

The funds raised are used to help support the costs of all the activities that are provided throughout the year to keep our athletes busy and to help cover some of the costs of attending tournaments and moving on to larger events (Provincial & National Games).

None of this could happen without your support and the support of others in our community, so again we say thank you and hope that your generosity will carry over from year to year.

You should be very proud!!

We are already preparing for our 2020 tournament on Aug 15.

Sincerely yours,

Doug Mulholland, Carolyn Mulholland, Diane Rugienis, Laverne Sinden Tournament Co-Conveners